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March 15, 2023 
 
Property Owner 
Hidden Valley Subdivision 
Onalaska, WI 54650 
 
Re: Hidden Valley Subdivision Drainage Project 
       GEC Project #2-0122-44J 
  
Dear Property Owner, 
 
As you might be aware, in July of 2022, the La Crosse County Board voted to approve the Stormwater 
Infrastructure Grant Program which is being funded by the County’s American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 
allocation. During the first round of applications, the Town of Onalaska submitted two applications for 
subdivision wide projects. Both projects were approved for funding and are in the final stages of design 
and ready for construction.  

The County has decided to have a second round of applications, due April 17, 2023. The Town of 
Onalaska would like to submit an application for drainage improvement projects in Hidden Valley 
Subdivision. The Town will be applying for funding for the design phase of the project which requires a 
conceptual project plan.  

The Town has been in contact with several property owners and is aware of several issues occurring 
within the upstream area of Hidden Valley Road. In order to gain knowledge of the overall drainage 
patterns, we would like the residents of Hidden Valley, who we have not been in contact with, to 
contact us through the following email address, Hiddenvalley@generalengineering.net to provide 
descriptions and pictures of the stormwater issues that your property may be experiencing. 

Using the feedback we receive through the emails, we will develop a conceptual plan to present to the 
subdivision residents at a Public Workshop meeting at the Town of Onalaska Town Hall on March 22, 
2023 at 7pm. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the potential design of the project in preparation 
of the application submittal and give residents, such as yourself, an opportunity to provide feedback. 

All questions and/or concerns about the Hidden Valley Subdivision Drainage Project should be directed 
to the same email address mentioned above: Hiddenvalley@generalengineering.net. 

Yours truly,  
 
GENERAL ENGINEERING COMPANY  
Lukasz Lyzwa 
Lukasz Lyzwa 
Town Engineer 
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